IOWA STATE UNIVERSITY
OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

Ames, Iowa 50010

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS December 11, 1966

Earle L. Canfield, Dean
Graduate Division

Drake University

Des Moines, Iowa 50011

Dear Earle:

Enclosed is your expense check of $9.90 for the December,
1965 mailing to Iowa section members of MAA, endorsed as per
instructions.

I am glad you were able to include my post script. So
far I have received four responses, all positive. Time
marches on, so on the strength of this I think I will start
lining up panel members. Professor Mullins of Grinnell
seemed enthusiastic so I thought I would ask him to represent
the 4-year liberal arts college. If you have any other
suggestions I would appreciate hearing them.

Sincerely yours,

D E. faedloroon.

D.E. Sanderson
Chairman, Iowa Section
Mathematical Association of America
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